
  
 
 

Caterpillars ‘Kidz About’ Trip 
 
27th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We are planning a trip to the local children’s indoor play area - ‘Kidz About’ on the 
afternoon of Tuesday 28th June and the morning of Wednesday 29th June. Your child will 
attend the trip during the sessions that they are usually in Caterpillars. We are 
asking for a donation of £6 per child. If your child usually attends both sessions, they will go 
twice. However, we only ask that you pay for one of these trips and we will subsidise the 
other. If your child does not attend on either of these days and you would like them to go, 
then we may be able to arrange this - please come and talk to us. 
 
You have the option for your child to travel to ‘Kidz About’ by the school 
minibus. This would mean you drop off and pick up at the usual times at Caterpillars on 
your child’s trip day. Alternatively, you can choose to drop your child off at ‘Kidz 
About’ and we will greet them there. If your child is attending the Tuesday afternoon trip, 
this would mean dropping them off at ‘Kidz About’ at 1.00pm and picking them up at 3pm 
promptly. If your child is attending the Wednesday morning trip, this would mean dropping 
them off at ‘Kidz About’ at 9am and picking them up at 11am promptly. 
 
 
Please make your payment on Parent Pay and tick the relevant information boxes regarding 
the session/s your child will be attending.  
 
 
Many thanks, 
The Caterpillar Team 
 
 
 
 


